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Report public part of the 168e meeting of the Faculty Council FHML  
On Tuesday January 18th 2022 

 

 
0 Preliminary meeting  
The Chair welcomes F. Defauwes. She will temporarily replace K. Luyten as a secretary to the 
Faculty Council, due to maternity leave, and will attend this meeting merely as a listener.  
 
1 Opening, announcements and setting of the agenda 

The chair opens the meeting. 
 

2a Adoption of the text of the public part of the report of the 167th meeting dated 
December 14, 2021 
-21.2427o – dated 06-01-22 – report with attachment 
 

See the approved version of the report with reference 21.2427/Io. 
 
2a Comments on the public part of the report 
In response to the attached presentation about PhD Research Culture, the Chair indicates that the 
link to the website where the report about PhD Research Culture was published does not seem to 
be working. The dean will inquire about this. 
 

3 Announcements of the Dean 
In response to an earlier request from the Faculty Council, the Dean indicates that a policy advisor 
of the Research Office/Grants Office, I. Leijs, will take care of the English translation of the 
approved, public reports of the FHML Council as of January 2022. 

 
4 COVID-19 
The Dean indicates that besides the official communication from the Executive Board, indicating 

that education will remain online in period 3 and the wearing of face masks will remain obligatory, 
there is currently no more information to report concerning the corona policy. More information will 
follow shortly. 
 
5 Housing/area development and new construction Randwyck 
The Director FHML indicates that the renovation of Uns50 will start at the end of this month. 

Construction work on the 1st floor, Uns50-South, will be the first step. At a later stage, the 
construction work on the 4th floor, Uns50-South, will start. 
Various tests are currently being carried out on behalf of Facility Services to measure noise 
nuisance. When asked, the Director FHML indicates that noise nuisance for the laboratory animals 
is also taken into account. The first test results show that noise nuisance will be limited, also for 
the students in the Learning and Resource Centre. 

 

6 Extra items for the agenda 
There are no added items for the agenda. 
 
7 Any other business 
There is currently no other business to be discussed. 
 
Kim Luyten 


